Pensions Action Group

C/O



July 8th 2011

Professor Steve Webb M.P.
Minister of State (Pensions)
Department of Works and Pensions
Caxton House
Tothill Street
London
SW1H 9DA

Dear Steve

Thank you for your recent reply concerning any progress with regard to improvements in FAS and the purpose of this letter is to request an update in advance of a Pensions Action Group strategy meeting being held on the 30th of July

As you can imagine our members concerns about the erosion of their pensions is increasing daily and announcements such as today's by British Gas of 18% increases in gas is very worrying to say the least and this coupled with the increases in basic foods, fuel and other utilities is frightening our members

We cannot afford literally for such a devaluation of the so called 90% Labour headline to happen

On behalf of The Pensions Action Group

Peter Laspinkas, Richard Nicholl, Andrew Parr, Peter Humphrey, John Benson , Kenneth Molloy and Terry Monk